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Comments: On 9/18/2023 special use permit administrator spoke with Matt Lichtenstein about the Little Duncan

Bay film proposal.  Mr. Lichtenstein requested more information about the proposal, specifically the proposed

location so that he could avoid hunting the same area.  He stated that he understood that this was a public

resource and that he had no concerns with the proposal following our conversation.


